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News

NACS received the visit of Word Bank experts 



Thursday, 9th of April, 2015, representatives from the National Agency of Civil Servants (NACS) met with experts from the World Bank at the headquarters of the institution.

The meeting was held in the context of the World Bank delegation’s visit to Bucharest for the implementation of the project of analysis of the general decentralization strategy in Romania and the administrative capacity at local level. 

The talks, in which the president of the National Agency of Civil Servants, József Birtalan, took part, focused on important landmarks in the activity of the institution, with implications on the decentralization strategy, namely:
- the civil service database,
- staff recruitment and assessment procedures in central and local public administration,
- the pay system,
- challenges in the occupying civil service position.
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